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Patricia Fiedler <childsplaypat@aol.com> Sun, Apr 13, 2025 at 6:55 PM
To: "lup-hearings@multco.us" <lup-hearings@multco.us>

Below are some concerns I have regarding the proposed cell tower at the site.  Has the
cell tower issue been addressed?

Cell phone towers can affect the environment through the emission of radiofrequency
(RF) radiation, habitat destruction during construction, and the potential for microplastic
pollution. While the effects of RF radiation on human health are still being researched,
some studies suggest potential harm to wildlife, including birds, bees, and other
insects. Additionally, the construction and maintenance of cell towers can disrupt natural
habitats and contribute to pollution. 

Studies suggest that EMR can disrupt bird and bee navigation, potentially leading to
disorientation and difficulty finding their way back to their nests or hives. Additionally,
some research indicates that EMR exposure can impact bird behavior, reproductive
success, and even lead to DNA damage in honey bee larvae.   

Submitted by:  Pat Fiedler - 50-407-6163

LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us> Mon, Apr 14, 2025 at 8:33 AM
To: Patricia Fiedler <childsplaypat@aol.com>

Hello,

We have received your comment and added it to the record in the case. Thank you.  

Best regards,
Land Use Planning
---
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